
Preschool Parents & Carers Survey 2021  

  

We have had a 58% response rate to our first Preschool Survey, with 17 responses from families. We 

very much appreciate the time that you spent and value all your views and feedback. We are very 

pleased with the high level of confidence you feel in all aspects of the Preschool.  Thank you for your 

support and partnership in our shared aim of giving your child a safe, happy and effective education.  

  

What will we do in response to your feedback?  

My child is happy at Preschool  
Agree or Strongly agree 

100% 

Our response:   
We are pleased that Preschool continues to meet your expectations and we continue to explore new 
ways to develop children’s progress through our variety of well-planned learning experiences. 

  

My child is safe, well supervised and feels secure 
at preschool. 

Agree or Strongly agree 

100% 

Our response:  
We continue to have very positive responses about the care provided for children. All parents responding 
strongly agree that the care, settling in, safety, and behaviour of their children are well managed. 

 

I feel that my child has made progress during the preschool year in the 
following areas: 

 

And… 
“Confidence, creativity and aware of other’s needs, a negotiator.” 
 



 

I feel that my child is being prepared for their next 
steps and school 

Agree, strongly agree or 
have no disagreement  

100% 

Our response:  
We are proud of the fact that our Preschool works closely with Meldreth Puffin class staff and pupils. 
We have found that transition to school has been seamless even during the current pandemic as our 
Preschoolers are very much part of the school. 
 

 

As part of the School Food Plan, a new set of 
standards for all food served in preschools was 
launched by the Department for Education. My 
child is happy with the range of healthy food 
offered at the club. 

Agree, strongly agree or 
have no disagreement  

100% 

Our response:  
There are very high nutritional standards for our Preschool meals and snacks which offer children a 
third of their nutritional requirements every day, essential for children’s growth and development.   
Our school meals are provided by Hertfordshire Catering Limited to help children settle to learning 
quicker, improve their concentration and help with their energy levels to get them through an active 
Preschool day. 

 

Preschool and lunch club payment made via your 
MCAS app and this is easy to understand. 

Agree, strongly agree or 
have no disagreement  

100% 

Your comments:   

My husband and I have struggled to navigate this system HOWEVER the school staff have been 
wonderful in helping us when we have had problems 

 

Staff communicate well with my child and listen to 
him/her. 

Agree, strongly agree or 
have no disagreement  

100% 

Our response  
We hope that you are enjoying our photo blogs of learning throughout the week. We have an open 
door policy where all staff are happy to speak to you at any other time with a little notice - just contact 
us and ask. Families can access our observations of your child through Tapestry and can contribute to 
assessment too. 

  

I would recommend the preschool to other 
parents/carers. 

Agree or Strongly agree 

100% 

 


